Attachment L: After a Direct Personal Response
For people who have participated in a DPR process

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT?

Avenues for Feedback

The Direct Personal Response (DPR) is an opportunity for the Catholic Archdiocese of Sydney
(the Archdiocese) to demonstrate its accountability to Survivors. The Archdiocese is committed to
providing a trauma informed and Survivor focussed approach to the DPR process. It is important
to allow all relevant parties an avenue for honest feedback which will help us to ensure the
process continues to be an effective and positive experience for the Survivor and for any
concerns to be addressed.

Follow up after the DPR will involve:

anna.sammut@sydneycatholic.org

\\ 1800 737 377
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